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Keep up to date with multi-agency training  

Important Messages 

Our courses get booked up quickly and often have waiting lists. If you are unable to attend 

on the day, please let us know or arrange for a colleague in a similar role to take your 

place. An email will be sent to you and your manager if you do not attend and have not 

cancelled your place. 

 

New dates and courses added for Autumn and Winter 

New training dates have now been added until the end of December 2022. Please visit our 

learning management system to book on a course. 

Please complete all evaluations. This helps us to keep the courses relevant and allows us 

to measure the impact of your training on outcomes for children and young people.  

Remember to discuss your training with your manager to reflect on how the training has  

supported your practice.  

 

New Charging Strategy 

A new Charging Strategy will be introduced in January 2023. Until then, all courses 

(virtual, e-learning and events) will remain free for practitioners working across Derby and 

Derbyshire. 

Please check with your manager before you book on a course. An email confirming your 

booking will also be sent to your manager.  

 

New E-Learning Courses 

Four new e-learning courses are now available to complete and form part of the suite of 

training for Children at Risk of Exploitation. The e-learning courses can be completed sep-

arately or as part of pre-learning before completing the Level 3 course for practitioners. 

The e-learning courses for Domestic Abuse, Introduction to Safeguarding and Protecting 

Babies from Harm are under review and will be available to complete at the start of Au-

tumn. 

 

Support the DDSCP in delivering training 

The DDSCP needs your support to deliver high quality training courses across the Partner-

ship. We urgently need experts to deliver training in specialised areas such as parental 

mental health, self-harm and suicide and harmful sexual behaviours.  

Please contact Sarah O’Brien (sarah.o’brien@derby.gov.uk) if you would like to join our 

Training Pool and contribute to developing and delivering multi -agency training. 

 

Derby and Derbyshire Safeguarding Children Partnership, Training Team Email: DDSCPTraining@derby.gov.uk  

Register on our Learning Management System for training https://ddscp.event-booking.org.uk/ 

https://ddscp.event-booking.org.uk/

